

PO Box 1630, Rainier, Oregon 97048

December 23, 2010

Mike Herrick President Aquatic Contracting

Dear Mike:

On behalf of Friends of Fox Creek, we want to thank you for the quality of workmanship, attention to detail, and complete professionalism you and your team provided during the installation of the large wood project on Fox Creek. The log placements are already dispersing spawning gravel, slowing high water, and creating important pools. You ability to forge constructive working relationships with us, the City of Rainier, neighbors of the project, and other interested parties was outstanding. Again, thank you for such a good project.

Sincerely,

Curp Buar

Chip Bubl Secretary Friends of Fox Creek 503 397-3462 (work)